
 

 

 
The mission of the CCI is to support projects and programs 

that help maintain and enhance the quality of life in 

Cornish, NH. 

Interested in being involved with the CCI? 

Would you consider teaching a class or creating a 

program for the community? If so, please reach out to 

any board member or send an email to 

info@cornishci.org. 

 
Our website, cornishci.org, has information about our 

non-profit organization.  Updates on the Library and 

Community Center Project are posted under “Projects.” 

Cornish Community Initiative 
Newsletter - May 2024 

Community Events (follow Cornish Connect for details) 
 
Sa  May 4 9:00 am Store  Wear and Share 
Sa  May 4 10:00 am Triangle Green CCI Donor Appreciation Event 
Mo  May 6 8:30 am Store  Bone Builders 
Tu  May 7 10:00 am Store  Coffee Hour for Seniors 
We  May 8 1:30 pm Flat fire station Cornish Quilters Meeting 
Th  May 9 8:30 am Store  Bone Builders 
Mo  May 13 8:30 am Store  Bone Builders 
Mo  May 14 9:00 am Store  Bone Builders 
Tu  May 14 9:30 am Store  CAIP Grief Group 
Tu  May 14 7:00 pm Store  Friends of Cornish Library 
Th  May 16 8:30 am Store  Bone Builders 
Sa  May 18 9:00 am Store  Repair Cafe 
Sa  May 18 10:00 am Store  Library Friends Bake Sale 
Mo  May 20 8:30 am Store  Bone Builders 
Tu  May 21 2:00 am Store  Coffee Hour for Seniors 
Th  May 23 8:30 am Store  Bone Builders 
Mo  May 27 8:30 am Store  Bone Builders 
Th  May 30 8:30 am Store  Bone Builders 

 Cornish Library & Community Center Updates 

 

The Fundraising Committee has reached the first Million Dollar 
Milestone in our $3 Million UNITE, BUILD, GROW  Capital 
Campaign!!! There will be a Milestone Celebration on Sat, May 
4, from 10-noon. Watch for details on ConnectCornish. 
 
Our pre-application to the Northern Borders Regional 
Commission was accepted.  The next application deadline is 
early May.  We have connected with the Upper Valley advisor at 
the NH Charitable Foundation. Our Case Statement brochure will 
be ready soon.  We have been reaching out to leadership donors 
and are applying for grant funds.  If you know of any foundations 
or grant opportunities, please reach out to any CCI Board 
member.   
 
The Building Committee continues to meet with Banwell 
Architects, our team of engineers and our construction manager 
Trumbull-Nelson on a bi-weekly basis to decide on the additional 
details needed to finalize the construction documents.  Caroline 
Storrs will lead the Furniture Subcommittee who will initiate the 
process of selecting a  furniture vendor.  The specifications for all 
equipment to be used in the new library are currently being 
gathered.  The land survey has been completed and it is 
expected that our civil engineer will submit the driveway 
application with the NH Department of Transportation in the 
coming weeks.  

Cornish Community Initiative Board Members 

Colleen O'Neill 

colleen@cornishci.org  

603-398-9762 

Cindy Heath 

cindy@cornishci.org  

603-543-1307 

Keith Mullane 

keith@cornishci.org  

610-220-9669 

Dan Poor 

dan@cornishci.org  

603-675-6805 

Yadin Flammer 

yadin@cornishci.org  

802-546-1123 
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